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8th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we complete our first week of term of remote learning and the Key Worker Provision, we thank you 
for all off your efforts in supporting the education of your child. Thank you also for responding swiftly 
for places for our Key worker provision. The school office will be manned each day during school 
hours. If you have any questions or need to access this service, members of the office team, will be 
happy to advise you of spaces available.  
 
School Meal service and Free school meal provision update: 
We have now been advised that the Government voucher scheme, will operate during this period of 
national lockdown in holiday periods. During term time, schools will now need to provide meal options 
for all pupils who are in school. Meals will continue to be available free of charge to all infant pupils 
and pupils who are eligible for benefits-related free school meals who are in school. We will also be 
providing free school meals for pupils who are eligible for benefits related free school meals who 
are not attending school.  
 
If you would like a school meal this can be ordered by contacting the school office by phone:  
01604 403511 or email: admin@sgcps.org by the end of the school day on Monday.  
We will be able to provide a school meal from Wednesday 13th January onwards. 
Each day there will be a hot and cold option as shown: 
 

Hot Option 

Jacket potato (only available to children 
attending school) 
 

Choice of toppings: Tuna or cheese 

Cold Option 

A packed Lunch to include: sandwich, yoghurt, 
crisps and a piece of fruit 

Monday – Thursday:  
Choice of fillings: cheese, ham and tuna 
Friday:  
Choice of fillings: cheese and tuna 
 

 
If your child is not attending school provision and you are in receipt of benefits related free school 
meals, you can order your child’s packed lunch and this can be available for collection from the school 
each day. If there are any concerns about this or it is not a viable option please do contact Mrs Annis, 
our Family Support Worker on: 07511 224993 for assistance. 
 
Remote Learning 
Detailed plans for home learning are available on our website under Learning with us- Remote 
Learning 2021. We do hope you are all able to engage with these. Teachers will communicate with 
you via the Purple Mash platform. Any problems with log ins please do message the office and we will 
endeavour to assist swiftly. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  As always if there is anything we can do to support 
you, we will try our very best to assist. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs K. Yuen 
Executive Headteacher 
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